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******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******
Jennifer Brownhill 
Retail Store Operations 
Stoney Clover Lane 
340 Royal Poinciana Way C1 
Palm Beach, FL 33480 
 
Re: The Royal Poinciana Playhouse 
 
We at Stoney Clover Lane believe that renovating The Playhouse will make a positive impact to
the businesses at the Poinciana Plaza, and the Palm Beach community. As a business in the
Poinciana Plaza, we see the many patrons that come here to visit the many galleries and shop
in our store.  With The Playhouse hosting performing arts and waterfront dining, we will see
an increase of patrons visiting the center which helps us to grow our small business. 
 
Community arts contribute powerfully to community development, and we ask the Town’s
support The Playhouse project. We wish the support group that is heading this project good
luck in the success of a theatre. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jennifer Brownhill 
Stoney Clover Lane 

_______________________________________
Jennifer Brownhill, Retail Operations Manager
STONEY CLOVER LANE 
www.stoneycloverlane.com
804.678.8351
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